
  

 

 
 

 

 

The PTA would like to invite all St. Paul’s children to a 

Glow in the Dark Disco, on Friday 22nd March. 

 

Held in St. Paul’s School Hall 

 

Times 

KS1: 3:15pm – 5:00pm 

KS2: 5:15pm – 6:45pm 

 

 

Children may bring money along to purchase from the available 

stalls. Refreshments will be available to purchase including pizza, 

crisps, donuts, sweets, and cold drinks, as well as the usual pocket 

money stall. If your child has any allergies, please let a member of 

the PTA know prior. 

Children are not permitted to bring mobile phones to the disco. 

 

We will be selling Glow Pens, Glow Sticks & other glow in the dark 

items, ranging in price from 20p to £1.  

 

The tickets will be available to purchase from School Comms. 

There will be a payment for children in KS1 (Years R, 1 & 2) under 

‘Glow in the Dark Disco KS1’ and KS2 (Years 3,4, 5 & 6) under ‘Glow 

in the Dark Disco KS2’. Payments should be made separately. 

Please make the payment of £5 in one payment. 

 

 

The cut-off date for payment will be Monday 18th March. 

Please ensure payment is made on time, as we will not be able to 

accommodate any late payments. 

 

We will need volunteers to assist us at these events. 

Please do let us know if you can attend either disco by speaking to 

a member of the PTA, or emailing stpaulspta@hotmail.com 

 

 

Thank you for your support! 
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